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22nd November 2024 

                                   

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Remembrance Day 

Thank you to Louis and Edward for representing the school at the St John the 

Baptist Remembrance Day Service. They laid the wreath 

at the memorial on behalf of the school. 
 

The children had an assembly last Monday about the 

importance of Remembrance Day and why we celebrate 

it each year. They brought in their class wreaths and 

reflected on why we have poppies. The children 

respected the two minute silence at school on the 11/11 

at 11am. 

Anti bullying/Feeling good week 

The theme of anti bullying and feeling good week was ‘choose respect.’ The children talked about what the value of respect 

meant to them. This included being a good friend, being kind and listening to others. 

In the celebration assembly each class shared their learning. Fox class had written about how to be respectful friends, Rabbit 

class shared a poster of their ‘friendship recipe’ and Hedgehog class told us about how to eat healthily and keep our teeth 

clean. The children had time to reflect and celebrate being an individual and how we are all special to God. Well done 

everyone for your thoughtful comments.  

 

Diwali workshop 

Last week we learnt about Diwali – The Festival of Lights. We listened to the story of Rama and Sita and enjoyed taking part 

in Diwali activities set up in our classroom, such as making clay Diva pots, Rangoli rice patterns and mehndi hand art. We 

finished the week with a Diwali workshop and learnt a dance routine to 

go with the Rama and Sita story. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope to see you at our Little Saints church service on Sunday. Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss De Filippis 
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KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

LITTLE SAINTS CHURCH SERVICE 

Sunday 24th November 10.30am 
 

PSA CHRISTMAS FAIR & SHOPPING MORNING 

Friday 6th December 
 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY PLAY 

Tuesday 10th December 9.00am 

Thursday 12th December 2.00pm 

Friday 13th December 9.00am 
 

PHYLLIS TUCKWELL REINDEER RUN & 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY (more details to 

follow) 

Tuesday 17th December 
 

CHRISTMAS CHURCH SERVICE 

Friday 20th December 9.00am 
 

END OF TERM 

Friday 20th December 1.00pm 
 

INSET DAY 

Monday 6th January 2025 
 

SPRING TERM STARTS 

Tuesday 7th January 
Headteacher’s awards 

and house points 

Stars of the week 

 

Hedgehog class: Lily and Flynn 

 

Rabbit class: Ethan and Elsie 

 

Fox class: Noah and Elsie 

 

Values award: Alexander for Wisdom 

 

Lunchtime stars: Elsie M and Ezra 

 

House points: Rabbit class 

 

Well done to you all! 

PARKING 

Please can we remind you when using the Marwick Hall car park to fill the spaces from the back. If you need to get away 

quickly, please park in The Street. Please pass this information onto anyone who collects your child. Thank you. 
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